
 
 
 
 
June 15, 2021  
  
Dear Avista Customer:   
  
Avista has made changes to our energy efficiency offerings that impact incentives for our commercial efficiency 
programs. Over the last year, business customers and Trade Allies may have hit obstacles in implementing 
energy efficiency projects. Therefore, for the remainder of the calendar year, we have approved an updated 
incentive structure with an increased incentive rate for both our Prescriptive and Site-Specific Lighting 
programs. Lighting Incentive Agreements or Worksheets received before December 31, 2021 will receive the 
updated amounts. Any applications received prior to July 1, 2021 may be held in our queue until our internal 
systems have been updated. We will reevaluate our program offerings in the Fall and announce any changes to 
our 2022 incentives in October.   
  
The Commercial Lighting Incentive Agreement with updated incentive amounts has been posted on our 
website. Site Specific lighting projects will now be calculated at a rate of $0.23/kWh and $3.50/therm (up from 
$0.20/kWh and $3.00/therm) not to exceed 70% of project cost.   
   
If you have questions or need more information, please call or email us.   
 
 
Thank you in advance for your support of Avista’s Energy Efficiency programs,  
  
Rachelle Humphrey – Commercial Lighting Program Manager   
Rachelle.Humphrey@avistacorp.com   
(509) 495-2099  
  
Lorri Kirstein – Commercial Site-Specific, Business Partner Program and Trade Ally Program Manager   
Lorri.Kirstein@avistacorp.com   
(509) 495-2873  
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